
RECOMMENDATION 

The proposed road will provide the connectivity to villages Chambar and will 

cater the needs of population near about 177 (As per 2011 Census). Therefore. the 

construction of link road Dabala Danga to Chambar is justifies in the interest of local 

people. As such, there is no other land available for the proposed road, as all the Govt. 

waste land/degraded land has been involved is unavoidable and barest minimum for the 

said road. Hence the proposal is recommended for approval please. 
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